
HASTINGS HOUSE 41 EAST 50th STREET 
NEW YORK 22, N. Y.

AIR MAIL

June 14, 1943

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Laura:

Your letter of June 10 was shown to 
me, and I was very disappointed to learn that 
the copy for Mr. Chariot was still not received. 
We, therefore, have added an extra copy without 
charge to the package of six which you ordered 
in this letter. If the other one shows up, you 
can either return it or have us bill it to you 
whichever you prefer.

Best wishes.

Cordially yours,

HASTINGS HOUSE

Walter Frese
WF/mgm


